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The detail of the product(s), descriptions or specifications (for example weight, color, size, etc.) are only approximate values based upon a “standard model” of the representative product(s)/feature(s). There may be slight variations in the actual product design, dimensions, and functionality as 

compared to the information shown on our website and/or any supplementary product documentation, including but not limited to product brochures and spec sheets.

Specifications

Length Width Height

Overall Machine Dimmensions 156.5” (3975 mm) 78.25” (1986 mm) 66.25” (1683 mm)

Minimum Package Size 4” (102 mm) 2” (51 mm)

Maximum Package Size ∞ 20” (508 mm) 10.5” (266 mm)

Conveyor Height 32.5” - 37.5” (826 - 953 mm)

Maximum Film Width 54” (1372 mm) flat film or 30” (762 mm) centerfold

Maximum Film Speed 100 FPM (.51 Meters per Second)

Electrical Requirements 220 VOLTS, 1 PHASE, 15 AMPS

Approximate Shipping Weight 2,800 lbs
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Certified Refurbished Texwrap 2202 Continuous Motion Side Seal Wrapper

Film centerfolder with lay-on cradle and 
capacity to handle up to 54” wide rolls of 
single wound film

Infeed conveyor speed trim to control 
product spacing

Test mode to simulate product run for 
estimating purposes

Allen Bradley PLC control

Swivel touchscreen operator interface 
with step by step product ste-up and 
help screens to explain each function

Alpha-numeric “save as” for programs, 
ability to save custom product codes

Horizontal and vertical photo eye 
controlled cross seal system to provide 
automatic adjustment of bag length

Variable speed control with maximum belt 
speed of 100 fpm

Dual speed modulation control 
automatically adjusts machine speed to 
match production flow (optional photo 
eye required)

Automatic speed maximizer (automatically 
brings machine up to top speed for a 
given set up)

Shrink Tunnel Features

Pin perforator air evacuation system

Longitudinal seal on the side of package 
with thermostatically controlled seal 
system

Touchscreen controlled heaters with auto 
tune

Durable powder coated finish

Diagnostic features on the touchscreen

Self contained film scrap wind-up system 
with automatic speed compensatig 
dancer bar control

Autospacing for control of randomly 
spaced, choke fed, or multipack products

Enhanced sealing performance for tall 
packages

Hot knife cross seal

10.5” cross seal height opening

Setup scaled on all mechanical 
adjustments 

MOTION TRIM™ for increased speeds

Handwheel adjustments for the seal jaw 
opening and seal line height
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Since 1997, we have been consulting, designing and implementing packaging 

solutions to offer the best for your operations. We represent a variety of equipment 

manufacturers, so as to ensure we’re matching the right solution for your packaging 

needs. We only align ourselves with quality brands to make sure we are delivering the 

best value. It is our goal to provide the highest quality service to make your job easier 

and more productive.

Over 150 years of industrial experience, 

collectively.

We represent multiple brands and our 

analysis is unbiased. We can match the 

best systems with your needs based on 

the versatility of the job.

With preventative maintenance, operator 

training, and 24/7 support, we’re with you 

every step of the way!

Steve Kudia, Owner of Best Packaging, 

serves on the ASTM committee. As part 

of a prestigious worldwide network of 

technical experts, he aims to make sure 

processes stay efficient by monitoring 

trends and educating customers on how 

they can improve their performance.

Equipment We Sell & Service

     Stretch Wrappers

     Shrink Wrappers

     Tray and Case Loaders

     Tray & Case Erectors

     Corrugated Case Formers

     Conveyors

     Palletizers

Robotics

     Strappers & Banders 

     Much, much more!
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